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To: TASE Members 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: QUIK TECHNOLOGIES AND INVESTMENTS LTD (Issue No.1847) 

Further to our circular of January 16, 2024, reference 437968, the company symbol will be 

changed as follows and not as published: RTMD-L 

The short and long names of the company will be changed as published in our circular of 

January 16, 2024 and will take effect as of January 18, 2024. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

(-) 

Listing Companies Compliance Unit 


